2008 Jerry O'Neal, National Park Service Student Fellowship Three students at Rocky
Mountains CESU universities received student awards to conduct research at Glacier National Park,
as part of the Jerry O'Neal, National Park Service Student Fellowship program. This student award
is named for the former deputy superintendent at Glacier NP, in honor of his dedication to science
and research in the NPS. This program is administered by the University of Montana, with funds
provided by the Crown of the Continent Research Learning Center at Glacier NP and NPS RM-CESU.
The award recipients, who will begin their field work this summer, include:
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